

January 25, 2016

Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,

It has been my delight that my church has supported Bro. and Mrs. Justin Hayes as our missionaries to Spain for several years now. My church was the first missions conference they were a part of when they started deputation. In addition, Justin's parents, who are members of my church, are two of the finest Christians you will find anywhere.

I have prayed and watched as the Lord has grown and used the Hayes in Spain. They have had a great burden in reaching the people of Spain, and the Lord has blessed this with much spiritual fruit.

I have no doubt in my mind that the Hayes have the resiliency, burden, and maturity in reaching the people of Spain long-term, and for planting New Testament Baptist Churches that will be lighthouses in this spiritually darkened country.

I want to encourage you to join me in being an ongoing supporter of the Hayes in their ministry. Whether you are a current supporting church or a church contemplating supporting them for the first time, the Hayes are worthy of your financial investment and prayers.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my encouragement to you. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely For the World Harvest,

Alan Fong

Pastor